
Montgomery Township 
Community & Recreation Center Advisory Committee  

Meeting Minutes 
April 10th, 2019 

 
The April 2019 regular monthly meeting of the Montgomery Township Community & 
Recreation Center (Mont CRC) Advisory Committee was held Wednesday, April 10, 2019 at the 
Montgomery Township Community and Recreation Center (Mont CRC).  The members of the 
Mont CRC Advisory Committee in attendance included: Ally Gaylord, Marcy Lynch, and Tony 
Ruggieri.  Also present were: Stacy Crandell Assistant to the Township Manager, and Floyd S. 
Shaffer Community & Recreation Center Director. 
 
Regular Meeting 
 
Call to Order:  Chair Ally Gaylord called the meeting to order at 6:40pm 
 
Public Comment:  Township resident Ralph Schurr introduced Teresa Tran.  Teresa is a 
Montgomery Township resident and a candidate for one of the Board of Supervisor seats that are 
being contested in the upcoming May primary election.  Ms. Tran indicated that she is interested 
in learning as much as she can about the workings of Montgomery Township government, 
especially the various volunteer Committees that function within the Township.  The Committee 
thanked her for attending the meeting and wished her well with her campaign. 
 
 
Approval of Minutes:  
 
On a motion by Mr. Ruggieri and a second by Ms. Lynch of the April 2019 monthly minutes 
were unanimously approved. 
 
Old Business/New Business  
 
Mr. Shaffer also gave a brief overview of activity throughout the facility during the first quarter 
of 2019. He also discussed the upcoming spring/summer schedule.  
 
 
Discussion Items 
The following items were discussed by the Committee during the remainder of the meeting: 
 

 
1) Mr. Shaffer provided an update of the Weston Fitness Services provided 

during the first quarter of 2019. 
2) Mr. Gaylord discussed the possibility of having chairs in the bathroom areas 

for changing purposes.  



3) Actual locker rooms were discuss for the future.  The committee felt that 
actual locker rooms might enhance membership especially in the early 
morning hours. 
 

4) The Mont CRC operating revenue and expenditures through March 2019 
were presented. 
 

5) Membership numbers through the end of March 2019 were reviewed. 
 
 

There being no further business, on a motion by Mr. Gaylord and second by Ms. Lynch the 
meeting was adjourned at 7:25pm.   

 
The next meeting of CRC Advisory Committee will take place on Wednesday, September 
11th, 2019 at 6:30PM.   
 
Submitted by: 
 

Floyd S. Shaffer 

Community & Recreation Center Director 

 

 

 

 

 


